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January Calendar

The Fellowship will have a Zoom meeting                     
each Sunday in January.You will be receiving the 
information about how to log on to Zoom before 
the meetings.  Sign-in starts at 10:15. 

At 10:30 we will have a half hour moderated       
discussion, followed by our Sunday service at 
11:00.

We will also have Zoom meetings every 
Wednesday morning at 11:00. 

PROGRAMS

     January 1: "Political Change and the Drug War in 
Latin America"
     Harold D Sims, PhD

     January 8:   “What They Never Told You in High 
School.”

      Brian Burke

Board Meeting after the program.
         

     January 15: “Some Things Matter, Some Things 
Don’t.”
    Margaret Evans

                                  
     January 22: “States rights, Nullification and 

Secession.”
     Michael Davis

     January 29: “The Precolumbian Archaeology of 
St. Petersburg.”

       Robert Austin, PhD

The Interlocutor for January is
   Hal Sims

      January 29:    Newsletter deadline 
   

President’s Message

It was the best of times, yada yada yada. 
As we say farewell to 2022, I’m torn between 

dread and hope. The glimmer of hope came when our 
elections weren’t as depressing as expected. Many of 
the candidates who posed a danger to our republic 
were beaten. Sadly, some of them slipped into 
positions of power. The dread rises as I look forward 
to the next two years of either inaction or a purposeful 
rollback of the progress we made during the previous 
two years. 

Our democracy, such as it is, teeters on the 
brink of destruction. The next generations hold the 
answer - it’s all up to them. 

Hello, 2023. What joys and sorrows do you 
hold for us?
	 	 	 							Donna	Terrence	
        

UUUF

“Cheers to a new year and another chance for 
us to get it right.”

 Oprah Winfrey

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

 Birthdays and Anniversaries

Jan.   6       Katy Korb
Jan. 31       Carol Davis

Jan. 25     Jeffrey & Frances Harper
  

 UUUF

Margaret Evans is collecting for the Free 
Clinic. Items can be dropped off at her house, or she 
will pick them up from you. If you would rather, you 
can make out a check to the Fellowship and the 
money will be forwarded to the Clinic.


